Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd.. Appeal of the school towards donation of used/old warm garments

Dated: 04.11.2022

Dear Parents,

This letter is addressed on behalf of the school to the parents of students that as winter season has approached and whereas there are many EWS students in the school, the parents are requested to (and if possible) donate old/used and unrequired winter uniform items for EWS students of Classes Nursery to Class 3 (i.e. age group of 3½ years to about 10 years old).

The winter uniform item so received will be handed over to the above needy EWS students and for this gesture of the parents the school staff and authorities shall be highly obliged.

Further if parents also donate used/old/not required general winter clothing, the school shall hand over these clothes to the needy EWS children and also be in much obligation to the parents.

The items as above may kindly be handed over at the School Reception.

Thanking you for your cooperation in the matter.

Principal

Vice-Principal

& Staff